
We are excited to welcome kindergarten registration applications for children 
born in 2018, turning 5 in 2023.

NEW THIS YEAR
ONLINE REGISTRATION

Link to registration can be found on our website www.sd6.bc.ca

If you need assistance or are unable to register your child by February 3, 2023, 
please contact your neighbourhood school.

Alexander Park Elementary School          Jennifer Elliott, Admin Assistant 250-344-5513
Nicholson Elementary School                   Theresa Gelette, Admin Assistant  250-344-2370
RMOL (Learning @ Home Program)        Crystal Chasse, Admin Assistant 250-342-9213

More Kindergarten information can be found on our website under the 
Early Learning page at https://www.sd6.bc.ca/early-learning/kindergarten

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
for the 2023/2024 school year opens 

January 23, 2023
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